
Our Case Number: ABP-319448-24

Your Reference: Knockanarragh Wind Farm Limited An
Bord
Plednild

SLR Environmental Consulting (Ireland) Limited
7 Dundrum Business Park

Windy Arbour
Dublin 14
D14N2Y7

Date: 07 MAy 2025

Re: Proposed Development of an 8 no turbine wind farm development and associated works
on land within the townlands of Clonmellon, Kilrush Upper, Kilrush Lower, Newtown, Ballinlig,
Carnybrogan, Cavestown and Rosmead, County Westmeath and Galboystown, Co. Meath
(www. knockanarraghwindfarmsid. ie)

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer to the above-mentioned proposed
development which was determined by the Board by Order dated 25th day of March 2025.

Please note that an error occurred in Condition Number 4 in the Condition section of the
Board’s Order in that it is stated: “The following design requirements shall be adhered to:

(a) The wind turbines shall be designed to a hub height of 99 meters, a rotor blade diameter of
180 meters and an overall height of 1 80 meters, in accordance with the turbine option
assessed in the Environmental Impact Assessment Report and Natura Impact Statement,
together with the application documentation

(b) The wind turbines, including masts and blades, shall be finished externally in a light grey
colour

Reason: in the interest of clarity and visual amenity

Should more properly have read as follows: “The following design requirements shall be
adhered to:

(a) The wind turbines shall be designed to a hub height of 99 meters, a rotor blade diameter of
162 meters and an overall height of 180 meters, in accordance with the turbine option
assessed in the Environmental Impact Assessment Report and Natura Impact Statement,
together with the application documentation.
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(b) The wind turbines, including masts and blades, shall be finished externally in a light grey
colour

Reason: in the interest of clarity and visual amenity.”

Henceforth, the Board’s Direction should be read in conjunction with this letter.

The inconvenience caused is regretted.

Yours faithfully,

Q
OLECL
Ellen
Senio inistrative Officer
Direct
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